
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 4 OF THE 

SMART CITY TASK FORCE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 

on October 5, 2021 
 

 
 
The Smart City Task Force met at 9:02 a.m., on September 14, 2021. 
 
ELECTRONIC PARTICIPATION 
 
Present: 
 
Council  Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor, Chair 
Representatives: Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Vice Chair 
 
Stakeholder  Dr. Amir Asif 
Representatives: Nabila Alibhai 

Lucy Casacia 
Carly Livingstone 
John Forsyth 
Ashley Moniz 
Dr. Judy Farvolden 
Thano Lambrinos 
Ted Maulucci 
Julie Morin 

 
Citizen Members: Mark Singh 

Mary Proc 
Rob Brickman 
Vivek Khopkar 
 

Staff:   Kathy Kestides, Director, Transformation and Strategy 
Frank Di Palma, Chief Information Officer 
Kitty Yung, Project Manager, Smart City Business Program 
Cassandra Cleveland, Coordinator, Communications & 
Administration 
John Britto, Council / Committee Administrator 

 
Others:  Rachel Stuart, Urban Planner, IBI Group 
 
 
 



REPORT NO. 4 OF THE SMART CITY ADVISORY TASK FORCE 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, 

OCTOBER 5, 2021 
 

The following item was dealt with: 
 

1. SMART CITY PROJECTS 

The Smart City Task Force advises Council: 

1) That the presentation by Alectra and C1, presentation material 
titled “Project Idea from Alectra” was received; and 

2) That comments from the Task Force members on the various 
Smart City projects was received. 

 
 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:37 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua, Chair 


